PROPOSED ‘GRAB AND GO’ MENU'’S FOR KS2

Following on from feed back from a recent ‘Survey Monkey’ held in school. The kitchen would like to trial the
following menu’s. As we still keep to bubbles the KS2 children will be allowed to chose from the following
menu’s, this will run in conjunction to our normal menu and the children will have a choice of the normal menu

or the ‘Grab and Go’ option. If possible we hope to start the trial week commencing 24th May and will keep you
informed.

Next Monday, 17th May the kitchen will be offering the children a free taster with the following on offer,
please note this will not replace the day’s dinner and will only be a taster so please arrange dinner as normal
on this day.

On offer will be
Chicken Curry Pork Meatballs Quorn Veggie Cobbler Bacon and Cheese Twist
Chocolate Haystack Jam Sponge Salad Stick, with a dip Fruit Bag
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